
From: Talbott Settle <talbottsettle@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 7:59 AM 
To: Ahrens, David <district15@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Re Bus Stop on Hargrove and Walter - #1890 and other side 

 

Please see my comments below regarding the closure of our stops.  This is a significant issue for our 

neighborhood.  Thank you. 

 

Nicole 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nicole TalbottSettle <talbottsettle@gmail.com> 

Date: November 25, 2018 at 10:05:03 AM CST 

To: mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com 

Subject: Re Bus Stop on Hargrove and Walter - #1890 and other side 

Please refer to the comments below and these additional comments. 

 

We use the stops at Hargrove and Walter in the evening.  We choose not to use the East transfer point in the 

evening hours for safety reasons.  If you take away this bus stop, we will have to choose to drive to work or 

school on days where our schedule runs later. 

 

Additionally, many in our neighborhood choose to live in smaller homes and live closer to the capital and 

schools so we are able to live greener life style which allows us to commute by bus and bike. 

 

Nicole  

 

 

On Nov 15, 2018, at 7:50 AM, Talbott Settle <talbottsettle@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

This is my work bus stop and many of my neighbors.  Please see below. 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Talbott Settle <talbottsettle@gmail.com> 

Date: November 14, 2018 at 8:04:04 AM CST 

To: mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com 

Subject: RE stop at Rockwell and Dempsey #7306 

This email is feedback for the public hearing regarding closure of the stop. 

 

Our neighborhood has had a turnover during the last couple of years.  It consists of younger couples who appear 

to commute to work or school.  My family also commutes by bike or bus. 

 

In addition, there are a number of children who do or will pick-up the school bus at this location.  Closure of 

this stop makes taking the bus less convenient for tax payers that live in this commuter neighborhood.  Tax 

payers who also pay for their children to take the bus to school. 
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The bus stop is on the direct route so it is effortless to have it there.  If you move the stop it makes a difference 

for those who depend on it. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nicole Talbott Settle 

Ontario Street 

Tax Payer and Voter 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


